
 

 

 

 

Thursday 4th July 2019 

 

RE: Year Leaders for September 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the end of the school year, our attention is now very firmly focussed on 
preparing for September.  

Our Year Leaders play a pivotal role in ensuring high quality pastoral care for our young 
people. I therefore want to ensure that you are all aware of who will be leading each year 
group in September: 

Year Group in September Year Leader in September 
Year 7 Mrs Hodgson 
Year 8 (current Year 7) Mr Baker 
Year 9 (current Year 8) Mr Tichband 
Year 10 (current Year 9) Miss Horne 
Year 11 (current Year 10) Miss Cairns 
Sixth Form Mr Constable 

 

The notable changes are for Year 10 (current Year 9) and the Sixth Form.  

Mrs Cooper is moving to a new position as the second in charge of the Art & Design 
Department (which is a newly formed department incorporating Art and Design & 
Technology). Miss Horne will be taking over this year group and I am confident that she will 
be an outstanding pastoral leader.  

Mr Ging is leaving us to take up an Assistant Headteacher post at another school. While this 
is a sad loss for us, it is a fantastic opportunity for him and I wish him luck. Mr Constable 
will be taking over as the Sixth Form Leader and has already met with the students. Mr 
Constable is an experienced post-16 teacher and he too will be an exceptional leader.  

I will update you with all of the staffing changes for September in the end of year 
newsletter. 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 
Acting Headteacher 


